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As a cyber security expert working in the field of digital security I know that forcefully
undermining the exact purpose of encryption is bad for Australia and it’s citizens.

As a citizen of Australia and a digital security expert I request that no bill, law, or
legislation be signed to force the weakening of or inclusion of back doors in digital
security. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this request.

Thomas Marks




